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There have been two reports critical of the AOC, one by the state auditor and the other by
the Strategic Evaluation Committee. Further studies, comments and questionnaires should
cease.  It is time for action by the Judicial Council.  The AOC needs to understand that they
work for the judges, not the other way around.  It is obvious that the AOC is out of control
and has been for a number of years.  Over the years the AOC has lost the confidence of the
judiciary and now the legislature.  The Judicial Council needs to take control and rectify this
situation.  They can do this by implementing all of the recommendations of the SEC
immediately.  Thank You.
 
Jack P. Hunt, Judge (Ret.)   


